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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that you have enjoyed hearing about your child’s learning and seeing all of 
the wonderful activities on Twitter. We were delighted this week to have been 
selected to lead a huge Arts Council project for Nottingham city schools to 
develop creativity across the curriculum. We received a grant of £360,000 to 
carry out this work which will directly impact on your child in school. A huge 
well done to our Performing arts Lead, Ms Elsmore for her hard work with the 
application which was 60,000 characters long! 

A few reminders please: 

There has been an increase in children experiencing burn injuries in the home 
recently-many caused by irons or hot water.  Please can you speak to your child 
about the dangers in the home and ensure no primary age children are using 
the iron at home or making cups of tea and coffee as it is unsafe. Incidents will 
be followed up as a safeguarding matter. 

Attendance: 

Our school attendance has dropped this term due to the common cold returning 
following the end of Covid restrictions.  Please try your best to send your child in 
even if they have a mild cold or are a little tired as they are missing key learning. 
We will always ring you if they get upset or they become ill. Awards will be given 
to children who receive 100% attendance next term. 

School holidays: 

We break up on Friday 15th October for a two-week break. There are so many 
activities going on across Nottingham. Ms Coull will send a flyer with more 
details out via email this week so you can access such free, fun events. 

FSM vouchers: 
Children entitled to FSM will receive a voucher this holiday-Mrs Heseltine will 
send these out via email this week for you to use. 

Have a wonderful half term holiday. I will send out a more detailed newsletter in 
November.   

Warm regards, 

Rebecca Gittins 

Headteacher  


